
Note: This event has received approval and permits from the Town of Concrete and the Skagit County Health Department. It is supported in part by a 
grant from Skagit County. The Concrete Chamber will adapt the activities in any way necessary to adhere to the WA State Safe Start policies. Masks, 

social distancing and good hand hygiene are required. For more information, please send a message to: Chamber@Concrete-WA.com.


